
Report of Executive Director for October, 2020

 electronic updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website

 Elvis, NRPA about advocacy

 MRPA advocacy committee meeting

 MRPA hiking zoom

 Email to 8 commercial members for testimonials

 October board meeting

 Email to membership for video

 Recovery grant paperwork

 Mitch Black and Joe about MRPA taxes

 CSED virtual conference

 NRPA virtual conference

Submitted to MRPA Board
November 1, 2020
Deb Smith, Executive Director


